
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

February 5th-100th Day of 
School, Open House, NO AFTER 

SCHOOL

February 7th-Aquarium Field Trip-

We will have after school 
available this day

February 17th- Presidents Day- 
No School

Classroom Reminders
Valentine’s Day party sign ups 
and classroom reading 
volunteer sign ups are available 

on Class Dojo.

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 

warm weather, the beach 

and volcanos! We played 
with sand during centers. We 

made sandcastles out of all 
the shapes we have learned 

so far this year. We also 

tasted pineapple! 
On Friday, we joined 

everyone in Mr. Ed’s 
classroom to erupt a giant 

volcano! We did some hula 

dancing and wore our 
handmade leis and grass 

skirts.
Miss Katie came to visit on 

Monday. She sang us a fun 

song about primary and 
secondary colors. Miss Kayla 

came on Thursday and 
taught us a new stretch 

called the bunny! 

Jan 27th – Jan 31st  
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